
The Environmental Manager’s Report for July 2023 was received. 

August 1 Environmental Committee Meeting 
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The Public Works Manager’s Report for July 2023 was received. 

Discussion on volvo grader and leasing opportunities. Staff directed to 

contact Toromont Cat and Brandt Tractor to obtain quotes and report 

back. 

Email received from a resident regarding safety concerns with the 

Frankford Road/West Front Street crosswalk. 

Email received from business owner regarding parking at 18 North 

Street. Two parking spaces will be designated to 18 North Street and a

dumpster will be placed there only during renovations. 

August 1 Transportation Committee Meeting 

The Fire Chief’s Report for July 2023 was received with a Committee

recommendation that SOGs 1021, 2001, 2002, 2004 and 2005 be approved. 

By-law Enforcement Services Board Report for January to July 2023 was

received. 

Building Inspection Services Board Report for June 2023 was received. 

Committee recommendation that the tender be awarded to Iron Brook

Excavating for demolition of the Harold Hall and the Cemetery Chapel. 

August 1 Protection to Persons and Property Committee Meeting 



Emma Street Sidewalk Costing Report received. Council approved installation

of the sidewalk on the west side of Emma Street from the stop sign at

George Street to the nursing home parking lot. 

August 21 Council Meeting 

Requests were received from Community Safety Net and the Stirling 

Community Dinner Club for 2023 funding. Committee recommendation that as

the 2023 application allocation has been allocated that both groups be provided

the Community Fund Application form and advised to send in by September 30

for the 2024 budget year. 

Discussion on new base system for ball diamonds. Committee recommendation

that all three diamonds be updated with Springbrook 

Minor Ball paying for the two diamonds in Springbrook and the Township

funding the Stirling diamond. 

August 1 Finance and Personnel Committee Meeting 
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